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Notice 

All the students of BMS I1nd year (Semester 111rd) are hereby informed that Practical Exam 

of the subject: IT Tools for Business (SEC Paper) will be held on 19th December, 2022 at 

10:00 AM in Computer Lab-2 of Aryabhatta College in accordance with necessary directions 

issued by University in this regard.

For further clarification, students are requested to contact their subject faculty member: Dr. 

Shipra Agrawal.

Students failing to appear for the exam will be dealt with, as per university rules.

(Prof. K. Singh)

Teacher-in-charge 
Dept. of BMS 

Copy to: 
- Principal : For information, please.
- Administration Dept- For necessary action and record 
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